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     Respect for All. Learners for Life               29th November 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Throw kindness around like confetti’ 

 
 

Poppies Class Assembly 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to Poppies  
Class Assembly – we thought the children 
were wonderful and hope you did too! 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 

On Thursday 5th December, the children 
can enjoy a special Christmas dinner 
prepared by our fantastic kitchen staff: 
 

Roast Turkey 
Quorn Fillet 

Pigs in Blankets 
Roast Potatoes 

Stuffing 
Yorkshire Pudding 

Gravy 
Sliced Carrots 

Broccoli 
Button Sprouts 

 
Christmas Tree Choc Ice 

 
 

 
 

Bethel Church 
 

As part of their religious studies, children 
in Y2 will be going to Bethel Church to 
retell the Christmas experience through 
drama. The dates are as follows: 
       

2W   WEDNESDAY   4  DEC 
 

2H   THURSDAY     5  DEC 
 

 

Retirement 
 

Our Caretaker Mr Neil Poland is retiring  
this week after 12 years of service.  Neil is 
a much loved member of our team and we 
will miss him dearly. We wish Neil well and 
would like to thank him for his valued 
service and dedication to our school – we 
hope he has a very long, happy and healthy 
retirement.                  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          97% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   97%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   90% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   93%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    94% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98% 
 
3 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Bluebells, Daffodils and Sunflowers for 
fabulous attendance! Keep it up! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

94% 
 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child 

in school before registers 
close 

 

Diary Dates 
 
 4  Dec   2W Bethel Church 
 5   Dec   2H  Bethel Church 
 5   Dec   Christmas Dinner 
 6   Dec   Santa Dash 
 6   Dec   1K Biscuit Day 
10  Dec   Reception Sing-a-long 9:15 and 10:30 
12  Dec   KS1 Christmas Performance 9:30 
17  Dec   Nursery Sing-a-long 11:00 and 12:30 
19  Dec   Party Day 
20  Dec  Break up for Christmas 1:15pm 

 

Santa Dash 
 

On Friday 6th December our whole school 
will be taking part in ‘Santa Dash’. The 
children are welcome to bring in their own 
Santa hat or headband (if they have one) to 
wear when  running. 
 

 
 

Forest School  
 

Forest school has now finished for this term – 
we will restart lessons again after the Christmas 
holidays. 

 

Y2 Football 
 

Well done to our team who took part in the LSSP 
Football Finals today at LFC Academy – they 
were amazing! We are very proud of them! 
 

 


